**REGISTRATION INFORMATION

Dear School Parents:

For the purpose of budgetary planning we are taking a survey at this time of those parents whose intention it is to return for the 2020/2021 school year.

Actual registration for students returning next year will be online. We will update you as the information and dates become available.

Please complete the form below and return it to the office by Monday, March 2, 2020. Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Sincere Manuel Principa	Gonzales, Jr. M	.A.

**DUE Monday, March 2, 2020

FAMI	LY NAME
<u></u>	Will be returning for the 2020/2021 school yea
	WILL NOT BE RETURNING

Student Name	Grade 2020/2021
Student Name	Grade 2020/2021
Student Name	Grade 2020/2021
Student Name	Grade 2020/2021